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WBC 2013  

   

The address list was already sent from Giuliano to the host delegates of 
WBC. I hope they will send their event information as soon as possible. I 
will also up date my list and keep it.  

Dear Hiro,  

   

I’ve send to Mr. Radim and to Mr. Josep the web link to can see BIU 
Delegate list. If need other help about list you can ask me without 
problem. I hope Czech and Catalunya can send us, as soon as possible, 
all information about WBC in Blansko and Igualada. I want publish all 
information on our web site.  

   

Keep in touch,  

Giuliano  

Thanks a lot!  

   

Hiro  

   

No. 010 dated 21/03/2013  

SLOVENIA  

   

I sent below my mail to Severin in Slovenia .  



Dear Severin,  

   

I am the BIU presiden Hiroshi Hirano.  

I got an information from Maria Isern in Barcelona about you as the mail 
below.  

If you have an interest in Biketrial and Push bike, I will send you the 
information you need.  

Could you send me your personal detail as following questions?  

   

YOUR NAME:  

COUNTRY:  

ADDRESS:  

PHONE NUMBER:  

FAX NUMBER:  

E-MAIL ADDRESS:  

WEB SITE:  

   

Sincerely yours,  

Hiro  

   

   

No. 009 dated 21/03/2013  

   

 


